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This law is draconian and should be abolished. I have personally witnessed cruelty on farms. I 
live in the country and do not agree with what goes on at some farms. Playboy shooters and 
farmhands, who are young and stupid often go out shooting native animals and leave them half 
alive. When you are young, drunk and a stupid young male nasty incidents happen, which I have 
witnessed many time over. These incidents happen often and if I see a half injured animals on a 
farm, I can no longer go onto that farm and help it or euthanise it. It seems this government has 
no regard for animals at all. They allow the export of sheep and cattle and even are involved in 
the farming of these animals, such as at correctional centres in NSW. Most people want to live in 
a kinder world and that is why we have the Animal Justice Party, Animals Australia, Peta and the 
list goes on. Abolish this stupid law. And stop spending money on trying to make quad bikes 
safer.......you can't when idiots drive them. 


